CATHOLIC SOCIAL SERVICES
IS RESETTLING AFGHAN
EVACUEES

PLEASE PRAYFULLY CONSIDER SUPPORTING OUR AFGHAN
BROTHERS AND SISTERS AS THEY ACCLIMATE TO THEIR
NEW HOME!

HERE IS HOW YOU CAN HELP

NEW NEW Bedroom items  NEW Kitchen items
Bathroom/hygiene such as: sheets (all such as: pots, pans,
items such as: sizes), blankets, dishes, bowls,
towels, washcloths, pillows, silverware, glasses,
toothbrushes, etc comforters/sets,etc ete

for all Donations Please Contact

Beth Wood @ 215-624-5920 or bwood@chs-adphila.org

We appreciate
all of your
help
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e Checks made Payable to: Catholic Social Services
For more information plea,se visit. Memo: Afghan Placement & Assistance Program
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